
May 2006 Public Comment: Karen Gottlieb Tysenn 

Dear Coral Reef Task Force Members, 
 
I ask you to consider our over populated area. We still have no offshore water monitoring 
here in BROWARD COUNTY. 
 
Partially treated sewage is being dumped into our ocean. 
 
Our beaches are closed so often. People are being affected as well as our precious coral 
reefs and our wildlife. 
 
As I asked you at your meeting last year I ask you again to do all you can for us!! 
Heed the call of the wild! 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Gottlieb Tysenn 
 


